
 
 
From: Rachel Kuntz [mailto:rachelmkuntz@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 1:26 PM 
To: Council 
Subject: Eastern Duluth dog park 
 
To whom it may concern, 
I'm just sending an email to show my enthusiastic support for the dog park that's scheduled to be 
build in eastern Duluth!! I've lived in Congdon/Lakeside area my whole life and I am ecstatic 
about having a dog park closer to where I live! 
-Rachel Kuntz  
 
 
 
--  
Rachel M. Kuntz 
4928 Oneida Street 
Duluth, MN 55804 
(218) 728-5732 
rachelmkuntz@gmail.com 
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